
                                   
 
 
 
 

December 1, 2024 
 
Dear High School Administrators, 
 
It is my pleasure to invite you and your students to the One-Hundred and Tenth Annual 
Southeastern Inter-High School Curriculum Meet, to be held on March 26, 2025, on 
the campus of Southeastern Oklahoma State University in Durant, Oklahoma. Curriculum Day 
is a longstanding tradition and a highlight of our academic year, offering us the opportunity to 
welcome you and your students as they participate in a variety of engaging academic contests. 
 
As always, we encourage high schools from the 12 counties within the Southeastern District to 
register their top students for the various exams. High schools outside the district may also 
participate with special permission. 
 
Details about the specific contests, schedule of events, and general regulations are available on 
our website. Should you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact the Office of 
Admissions & Recruitment or visit the Curriculum Contest webpage at https://contest.se.edu. 
You may also reach out to the Curriculum Contest Committee directly via email at 
contest@se.edu. 
 
We are excited to host you and your students on campus on March 26, 2025. Thank you for 
being part of this time-honored tradition, and we look forward to celebrating academic 
excellence together. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
President Thomas Newsom 
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